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Be Safe in Work Zones  

• Be aware of road work in 
your area or along your daily 
commute. 

• Expect the unexpected!  
Road surfaces and traffic 
patterns change frequently in 
work zones. 

• Stay alert and give your full 
attention to the roadway. 

• Slow down and watch for 
workers, heavy/slow moving 
equipment and pavement 
markings or uneven 
pavement. 

• Don’t tailgate! Keep a safe 
distance between you and 
the vehicle in front of you – 
sudden stops are common in 
constructions zones. 

• Be patient. Remember work 
zones are necessary to 
improve roads and make 
them safer. 
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Project Benefits 

This project helps ensure that 
MnDOT’s transportation system will 
continue to serve the state for many 
years. 
 

Stay Informed 
More details about the project can be 
found at: 
www.dot.state.mn.us/d8/projects/hwy
12willmar/index.html 
 

Construction 

Our goal is to reconstruct the 
Highway 12 project as quickly, and 
safely, as possible. 
 
During construction there may be 
inconveniences to your mobility. 
Representatives from MnDOT and 
the prime contractor will work with 
you to minimize those impacts. 
 

 

Project Details 

In early July, work begins on reconstructing 
Highway 12 near the Highway 71 Bypass in 
Willmar. The $3 million dollar Highway 12 
reconstruction project is a one mile, two-
stage project that spans the Highway 71 
Bypass Bridge in Willmar. 

The eastern portion of the project ends a 
half mile east of the Highway 71 Bypass 
Bridge. This portion requires a detour to 
allow crews to remove and replace an entire 
section of pavement. 

The western edge of the project ends one 
half mile west of the Highway 71 Bypass 
Bridge. 

In addition, crews will be constructing a right 
turn lane at 7th Street and making American 
Disability Act (ADA) improvements from 6th 
Street to Lakeland Drive. 

Access will be maintained to local 
businesses and Kandiyohi County Road 9 
will remain open to traffic for the duration of 
the project. 

Work is expected to be completed in 
November 2014, weather permitting. 
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